
Leonard N. Anderson 
559 S McKnight Rd 
St. Paul MN 55119 

Phone:  651-738-9696 
File: 2019Misc/Moloney 7-5 

 

May 22, 2019  7-5-19 THIRD REQUEST – You have failed to respond! THANK YOU! 
 
Trudy Moloney                                                             Phone:  651-266-8575 
and Responsible Authority of City of St. Paul 
310 City Hall                                     

15 W Kellogg Blvd                             RESPONSE REQUIRED 

St. Paul MN 55102 
 
RE:  FAILURE TO RECEIVE DUE PROCESS 
 
Dear Ms. Moloney: 
 
Please take immediate action to resolve the scheduling mess with Marcia Moermond, the City 
Council and Leonard N. Anderson. 
 
1. I reside at 559 S McKnight Road with respect to proceedings by the City against me for unpaid 
trash bills. 
 
2. My Attorney, Peter Nickitas, who represents me in this matter needs a continuance as he is  
    working on a case in Kentucky at 9:00 am on 7-11-19.  September would be a better time. 
 
3. Recently, I called you and you also have failed to return my phone call. 
 
4. Racquel Naylor called and could not comprehend how to resolve the scheduling problem. 
 
5. I am a 79 year old Army Veteran with a disability on a fixed income.  I cannot afford to pay for 
useless St. Paul Trash Service that I never use.  I receive Public Assistance from Ramsey County 
Welfare. 
 
6. I have been denied due process by the City of St. Paul. 
 
Thanks for all your help and kindness which is greatly appreciated! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 


